
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

I live close by. The application seems completely reasonable. There should be no problem with 
music and the caravan park. The Ospreys have built a beautiful nest in the park behind rat 
park...so no problem. 
Norfolk Island pines are not native to this area. It is lovely to have outside eating in the 
restaurant area. We need progress and some upgrades in this area we are not talking about
skyscrapers here!

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts
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